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Market Engagement Advert
Empty Property Grant

Thank you for registering your interest in applying for the Empty Property grant. We would be grateful if you could complete the below and share your views on our current thinking and proposed model. 
Please return your completed questionnaire no later than Tuesday 6th December either via the NEPO portal or contacting Vicki Walton directly at vicki.walton@stockton.gov.uk 
Please advise on the following: 
	Name of Organisation
	


	Organisation Address 
	


	Type of Organisation –
e.g private limited company, sole trader, registered charity etc. 
	



	Contact Name
	

	Contact's Position
	

	Contact's Phone Number
	

	Contact’s Email Address
	



1) Please tell us the principal areas of business activity of your organisation:

	







2) Would you be interested in the opportunity as a solo organisation or combining with another organisation? If the later, please confirm if you agree with us sharing your information with other suppliers who are also interested in collaboration. 
	
	Please enter X in the appropriate box below. 

	Yes – We would potentially be interested in delivering the solution in partnership with another organisation. 

I do give permission for Stockton-on-Tees Borough Council to share my information with other organisations who are also interested. 
	

	No – We are not interested in partnering with another organisation and do not give permission for our information to be shared. 
	



3) The Council are keen to meet with prospective organisations to discuss the proposal outlined in ‘Appendix 1 – Specification proposal’. If you would like to discuss this opportunity further, please identify the date and range of times you are able to meet and whether the meeting will be face to face or on teams:  
	Date
	Time – please identify what times you are available (if possible please give a selection of times)
	Please identify if you are able to meet face to face or via Microsoft Teams

	Thursday 8th December 2022

	
	

	Monday 12th December 2022 

	
	



4) Please advise of any initial any comments you have regarding the specification proposal outlined in ‘Appendix 1 – Specification Proposal’ in the text box below: 
Insert your comments here











